REPORT TO DELAWARE FEDERATION OF GARDEN CLUBS DATED 6/20/18 Submitted By: Margaret Woda - Publicity, Webmaster, Social Media

1. PUBLICITY:

 Promptly promoted flower shows and plant sales for Delaware Garden Clubs online and posted them to the Events and Calendar pages of the Delaware Garden Clubs website.

2. WEBSITE:

- Performed monthly updates for calendar and events, donations to TREE-mendous Delaware Tree Planting and Monthly Gardening Tips.
- Scheduled a workshop for 9:30 a.m. on August 1, 2018, at the Plantation Lakes Community Center to help Delaware Garden Clubs start or improve their club website. Details will be provided to club Presidents at the Presidents' meeting in July. Applicant must have basic computer skills and currently be active on social media such as Facebook, and preferably a contributing supporter of the Delaware Garden Clubs Facebook page. "Tuition" will be a \$100 donation to the TREE-mendous Delaware Tree Planting project.

3. SOCIAL MEDIA:

• Unpublished the dormant DFGC Facebook page on May 1, upon direction of the Board, after each individual who "liked" that page was notified individually. Many of them have since started to follow the Delaware Garden Clubs page on Facebook.

Respectfully submitted, Margaret Woda